Graysville Police Seeking Help from the Public with
Homicide Investigation

According to the Graysville Police Department, on November 26, 2023 Dimetri L. Phillips
was in his vehicle at the intersection of Hwy 78 and North Main Street in Graysville when he
was shot and killed. Detectives believe the two suspects were driving a small red or
maroon sedan, displaying a white, yellow and green car lot tag.

If you know anything about this homicide, please contact Crime Stoppers of Metro
Alabama. You remain anonymous, and if your tip leads to an arrest, you could be eligible for
a CASH REWARD of up to $5,000.



